
NEWSLETTER 
            Term Two 2022 
 

It’s been another stupendously busy term at The Den with a bustle of craftiness a plenty!                  
With the nights drawing in and the chilly spell affecting outside play we have brought a greater    
focus on keeping busy indoors. Outside play still happens though and we often head straight out 
after school for a blast of fresh air before a well deserved snack! 

 

We’ve been stretching the opportunities for our children and I hope you’ll agree that we have 
been providing fun, educational and engaging activities for them - they have certainly 
responded brilliantly!  

 

We’ve been creative with Bonfire Night activities (seems like a long time ago now!), created 
origami characters, had our own week of game creations and playing, celebrated St Andrew’s 
Day and, of course, have enjoyed all the fun that comes with Christmas crafts and baking.  

 

What better way to share that business than in photo form - I hope you enjoy seeing the 
children enjoying their time with us! 

 

Thank you for your continuing support and may I take this opportunity to wish you and your 
wonderful families a super Christmas break. 

Anna 















Change to the 10th February Inset day 

 

Clevedon Learning Trust has changed their Inset dates. 
Please note that there is no longer an inset on Friday 10th 
February and this has been moved to Monday 10th July 
2023. 

Closures 2023: 

Tuesday 3rd January 2023 - Inset day 

Monday 8th May 2023 - Special Bank 
Holiday - King's Coronation.  

Monday 5th June 2023  - Inset day 

Monday 10th July 2023 - Inset day 

 

 

We really appreciate all of the kind words, cards 
and gifts you have given to staff this Christmas.  

If we haven’t managed to say ‘thank you’ directly 
we want you to know we are really grateful! 

 


